
June 9, 2015 

Dear Nock and Molin Families, 

We are doing an end-of-the-year food drive for the Pettengill House.  We will be 

collecting food and toiletries for the Pettengill House next week from June 8th-June 

12th.   

Currently the Pettengill House is in great need of toiletries and cleaning supplies for 

its clients.   Specific items needed include:  laundry detergent, liquid body soap, 

shampoo, deodorant, toothbrushes, toothpaste, and toilet paper. 

The Pettengill House also is growing fresh produce this summer with its clients and 

therefore, they’re in need of the following food products:  olive and/or vegetable oil 

(for cooking veggies), spices, ketchup, mustard, and marinades.   

The director at Pettengill also stated that normal everyday sliced sandwich bread along 

with hot dog rolls and hamburger buns are like “gold” when they come in because the 

bread that is typically donated to Pettengill by area restaurants is the unsliced and hard 

variety which is hard for many of their elderly clients to chew.  

The need is greater than ever during the summer months for those who do not have 

the resources to provide for their families.  Please do what you can to help us stock 

the shelves at the Pettengill House and to show those who struggle that they are not 

alone.  

Thank you.  

Beth Raucci and Tara Rossi 


